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Change in the Appearance of Lead Wire Terminal for  

General-Purpose AC Servo Amplifier 
 
Thank you for your continued patronage of the Mitsubishi Electric general-purpose AC servo. 
Under the EU RoHS directive, the restriction of phthalates will be effective. In accordance with the directive, 
we will use phthalate-free material for the lead wire terminals of the built-in regenerative resistors of our AC 
servo amplifiers, and thus, the appearance of the lead wire terminal will be changed. 
This change does not affect the functions, performance and dimensions of the products. 
 
1. Target Model 

MR-JN-20A, MR-JN-40A, MR-JN-20A1 
MR-JE-40_, MR-JE-70_, MR-JE-100_ (_: A, B, C) 

 
2. Reason for the Change 

In order to comply with the latest RoHS, phthalate-free material will be used. 
 
3. Details of the Change 

Insulation material used for the lead wire terminals of the built-in regenerative resistors will be changed 
from vinyl chloride to nylon and the appearance will change as shown in Table 1. 

 

 
Table 1. Appearance of built-in regenerative resistor lead wire terminal 

 Before After 

Enlarged view of the  
area marked in red   

 
4. Schedule 

This change will be made sequentially from the February 2019 production. 
Note that, depending on the stock status, both the former and new products may be distributed in the 
market around the same time. 

 
 


